
From: gwen hawtof <hawtofkw@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 3:00 PM 
Subject: AIPP and FKSPCA 
To: matthewhelmerich@gmail.com 
 

Dear Matt, 
I read the article in the paper today and was glad to read that you and others are concerned about the 
FKSPCA honoring their commitment they made to AIPP. Since the city has already excused them from 
$150,000+ of permitting costs and the County gave them $1.5 million since they came up short and they 
are building a edifice out of touch with this community's needs, and already receive more than $1 
million/yearly to run the two shelters, I would hate to see them weasel out of their responsibilities. 
They are the recipient of numerous fundraisers in this community, and will see amounts of $5000-
$25,000 raised in one night. I don't see that the modest amount your committee is asking the FKSPCA to 
spend is at all onerous.  
Please stick to your guns!! 
 
All the best, 
Gwen Hawtof 
1037 United St 
305-304-8905 
 
PS Would love to hear from you when you have the time. 
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